
Baby Room Newsletter 

May 2022 
Monthly topic  

The Topic in the Baby Room this month is, ‘On the Farm’. We will be doing some lovely 

activities relating to the topic, including reading farm animal books, and talking about 

what noises each animal makes. Making hand and foot-print farm animals and singing one 

of our favourite songs at circle time; ‘Old Macdonald had a Farm’. 

We will also be making some lovely bird feeders for our playground now we are spending 

much more time outside. 
 
 

Home Learning 

Please encourage your child to:- 

• Sing the song ‘Old Macdonald had a 

Farm’ 

• Look out for farm animals if you 

take your child for a walk and talk 

about what you can see and the 

noises they make 

• Point out circle shapes in books, the 

everyday environments etc. 

 

The colour of the month is RED 

 

The shape of the month is a SQUARE 

May Birthdays 

Happy Birthday to our beautiful May 

babies… 

JONAH is 1 on the 3rd 

ARIA is 1 on the 15th  

BRADLEY is 2 on the 19TH 

LYLE is 2 on the 20TH 

IDA is 2 on the 30th 

 
 

 

 

Outdoor Play 
Now the weather is picking up we are spending a lot more time outside. Please could you bring your 

child into nursery with sun cream already on, especially if they attend for the afternoon session, 

as this is when our playground has the most sun on. If your child attends nursery all day please 

could you pop some sun cream in their bag, for us to reapply for them for the afternoon. Could you 

also bring them a sunhat and a water bottle for us to keep topped up with fresh water to take 

outside with us. 

Bank Holiday  

We will be closed for Bank Holiday on 

Monday 2nd May, opening again, on 

Tuesday 3rd May.  
 

Drop offs and Pick ups 
 

Again, can we please ask parents and carers not to park outside the building on the double yellow 

lines. We have had a few complaints from our neighbours, as they are unable to access their 

driveway when there are cars parked on the pavement opposite. Thank you for your cooperation. X 

 

National Children’s Day 

On Sunday 15th May it is National Children’s 

Day, so from Monday 9th we will be 

celebrating our amazing babies that we get 

the pleasure of looking after, by having a 

party… JUST FOR THEM!!! 

We will be celebrating every day that week 

by having a disco, making party hats, 

balloons, and bubbles, with party food for 

snack time. 
 


